
  
 
 
 
 

Monday, November 18, 2024 
 
 
 
Happy Jersey Day!  Great job everyone rocking their favorite team jerseys and 
showing off their school spirit. Remember, it’s not just about the jerseys—it’s about the 
pride and energy you bring to our school community! 
Now, let’s talk about tomorrow. Get ready for Twin Tuesday!  Find your twin and plan 
your matching outfits. If your twin is in a different homeroom, make sure to snap a 
photo together before the bell rings and show it to the point counters. Let’s see those 
creative and coordinated looks! 
Let’s make this week unforgettable with our school spirit and enthusiasm. Have a 
fantastic day, Hillcrest!  
 
Grade 8 students 
There will be a meeting on Wednesday at lunch (12:15pm) in the LLC about the iHub 
program. This is a program that you can apply to in grade 9 where you do inquiry-
based projects to learn. If you are interested in hearing more please attend the 
meeting! 
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